
 

Academics & Virtual Learning 
Program 
 
•   Students can choose from two academic 
options:  

○ In-school instruction with new health 
and safety measures to prevent the 
spread of COVID-19 

○ Enrollment in our Virtual Learning 
Program, which will provide 
instruction remotely 

 
 
•   ​Students who choose the Virtual Learning 
Program must register by ​July 22, 2020​ through the ASPEN Family Portal​. (A video 
tutorial is available at ​this link​.) ​Students who elect to enroll in the virtual learning 
program ​will be committed to this option for the entire semester​.  
 
 
•   In-school instruction will include additional safety measures, including: 

 
○ Temperature checks will be conducted on every person who enters our 

school buildings, in order to identify students, staff and visitors who 
have a fever 

○ Hand sanitizer and disinfectant will be provided to every classroom to 
prevent the spread of germs. 

○ All students will be required to wear a mask while on campus when 
physical distancing isn’t possible, unless a student is unable to remove 
a mask without assistance or has a medical condition or other need 
preventing it. 

○ All staff will be required to wear a mask while on campus when 
physical distancing isn’t possible or there is a medical condition 
preventing it. 

https://youtu.be/OlySJFYzv-0


•   The Virtual Learning Program will closely align with the requirements of an 
on-campus classroom, and will include instruction on new material, graded 
assignments and testing. 

 
•   While this program will not be able to offer all course options available at our 
traditional schools, all students will remain on track for progress to the next grade 
and for graduation. 
 
 
•   Students who enroll in the Virtual Learning Option will still be able to participate 
in extracurricular activities at their base school. 


